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Al Jama-ah condemns vigilantism on water protesters in Umzinto 
 
 
The Al Jama-ah party notes with disgust the acts of vigilantism carried out in the Riverside 
Park area of Umzinto, KwaZulu-Natal following a peaceful protest by the community against 
water shedding in the region. 
 
The gunmen injured 3 residents of Riverside Park including a teenager, woman and another 
adult who were rushed to hospital for treatment. 
 
Al Jama-ah calls on the Provincial Police Commissioner and Minister of Police to act 
decisively against those who have attacked people who staged a peaceful protest for water. 
 
We further wish a speedy recovery to the injured people.  
 
 
For further comment on the shooting incident contact: 
 
Mr Asghar Khan 
Al Jama-ah PR Councillor – Umzinto 
Cell: 079 526 8674  
 
For further media enquiries contact national spokesperson: 
 
Adv. Shameemah Salie 
Cell: 084 423 0476 
 
 
 


